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Comments: Welcome to Spring 2023.1 wanted to share with you my support to modifying the proposed action by
changing the status of the Rendezvous trails and the new Yellowstone Short Line trail to: open to class one e-
bikes only. It's unfortunate e-bikes are all categorized the same. The class one e-bikes are trail friendly and have
minimal impact on the trail system.As was pointed out by Ed &amp; Lynn Ryberg, this will result in providing
significant new recreational opportunities at little to no financial cost or negative environmental impacts.
Specifically, It will increase safe and enjoyable National Forest recreational opportunities to currently
underserved physically challenged and/or elderly Americans.| hope that you will consider our voices and make
the slight modifications to the Rendezvous trail system.



